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Background

 To remain consistent with the Shared Use Path (SUP) surveys conducted in 2006 and 

2012, counts were conducted in late April on Thursday the 25th from 12:30 until 4:30 pm 

and the following Saturday the 27th from 8 am until 12 pm. 

 The times and dates of these surveys were selected to represent typical usage, avoiding 

peak and low season. 

 E-bikes were not prevalent in past study years, so there is no historical data on E-bike 

usage on the shared use path. 

 The City of Sanibel was designated a Bicycle Friendly Community (BFC) and awarded 

gold status by The League of American Bicyclists in 2010. Gold award status is currently 

valid through 2027.

 Continued SUP surveys are an important component to retaining gold status. As higher 

award levels will be presented to renewing applicants who have consistently monitored 

the bicycle usage of the community. 
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Conclusions 
 Total overall shared use path users of all types have decreased by 52% since 2012 and 

are 22% less than when the original study was completed in 2006. Total bicycles riders 

on the SUP have decreased by 56% since 2012 and are 34% lower than the initial study 

from 2006. The across-the-board decrease is attributable to the ongoing recovery from 

Hurricane Ian. 

 A vast majority of total bicyclists (579 of 1968; 29%) on the SUP were observed at the 

Periwinkle and Casa Ybel Intersection (6 total intersections were considered). If more 

detailed research E-bikes, helmet usage and/or rental bikes is desired, this would be a 

good location to consider for a supplemental observation. 

 E-bikes represent 15% of total bicycle riders on the SUP, with 305 E-bikes observed. 

 The number of bike riders wearing helmets continues to be on the rise (up 13% since 

2012), representing 51% of bicyclists in the current study. 

 Thank you to the Sanibel Bike Club and Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee 

members for volunteering their time to perform the Shared Use Path counts. 


